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by email: operations1@ adcommission.gov.au 
 

 
Dear Sir/Madam 

 
Investigation into Alleged Dumping - Newsprint from France and Korea 

 
As you are aware members of the UPM Group of companies are involved in the export of newsprint 
from France to Australia and consequently are interested parties in the above investigation. UPM 
will be cooperating fully in the investigation and we are currently preparing a complete response 

to the exporter questionnaire. However, due to the complexities associated with co-ordinating the 
compilation of material from various entities within the group and attending to other pressing 
matters that had arisen prior to the announcement of the investigation, we are seeking the 
Commission's agreement to an extension of time for the lodgement of our questionnaire response 

until 13 June 2014. 

 
We also wish to advise that for the purpose of this investigation we will be represented by Mr John 
Cosgrave at Minter Ellison Lawyers, 25 National Circuit, Forrest ACT 2603. He may be contacted 
at 61 2 6225 3781 or by email at: john. cosgrave@ minterellison .com. Could you please ensure 
that copies of all correspondence are provided to our representative? 

 
We look forward to your early response to our extension request. 

 

 
Yours Sincerely 

 
UPM-Kymmene  Corporation 

Legal Function 

 

 

Sarni Latva 

Group Legal Counsel 
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